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MILWAUKEE COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

Supervisor Priscilla E. Coggs-Jones - District 13




Dear Milwaukee County Supervisors,

Under Administrative Resolution R-103 and Resolution File No.08-162, I declare my candidacy for the 2nd Vice-Chair of the Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors. I humbly request your support and vote. 

Let me share with you one of my favorite quotes.

“The right to be seen, the right to be heard, the right to direct the course of history are markers of power.” Stacy Abrams

Our Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors has accomplished some vital work during this last term. Since being elected in 2021, I have been working together and doing some heavy lifting. Looking through the past few years, my actions have spoken louder than words. My involvement has been very impactful.

Let me share a few areas: I was the voice of fairness, diversity, and inclusion during the redistricting process.  I supported the sales tax and, most recently, the correction of the constitutional officer's salaries.  My tenure as Chairwoman of the Transit, Public Works, and Transportation Committee has afforded me to work not only for the constituents of the 13th District but county-wide.I'm always working to bridge the gap. Whether it is making sure our transit drivers/staff and riders are safe

I have walked the hallways of the State Capitol to discuss the transit and fiscal challenges to lawmakers in Madison, being an advocate to educate. Educating and bridging the gap between residents and Milwaukee County to share what resources are available and respond to questions and issues. Visit with transit workers at the various stations, working with Girls Aviation Day at the airport. My monthly "Listen and Learn" Sessions connect residents with Milwaukee County departments and staff.

I have been a voice of reason in resolving issues in the budget with birth to three programs and ensuring all our constituents can be safe and have access to paratransit. My passion is to continue to build new partnerships in government and work for more collaborations to make Milwaukee County more efficient and effective. This next term is not going to be easy. We have some challenges, but I want to work with you; I want to create better teamwork, communication, and sustainability among us.

You have seen my work ethic; I have displayed action in the past three years.
 I want to be the very best 2nd Vice-Chairman and work closely with everyone. 
Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors must stand and work together to improve the quality of life for everyone in Milwaukee County.  Please vote for me, and let's work together. 
Thank you.

